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WE EXPECT EXCELLENCE WE INNOVATE WE EMBRACE EQUITY WE COLLABORATE











Monday, June 6, 2016

Dear Springville K-8 Families,

Sixth through eighth grade students at Springville K-8 will be relocated to the new school in the Timberland community during the 2016-2017 school year to ease overcrowding. Springville K-8 continues to experience rapid enrollment growth and it is clear that action needs to be taken to provide relief. There is simply no space remaining at Springville to create new classrooms next year. 

The move of these three grades and the Emotional Growth Center (formerly BLC) frees up six classrooms. Further relief for Springville K-8 will come when the new Kaiser Road K-5 Elementary School opens in September 2017. 

The Transportation Department intensified its driver recruitment program this school year and achieved better than expected results. Because of these gains, the department expects to be able to offer the additional routes needed to service the Springville middle school program at the Timberland campus.
6th grade to be reopened

Springville K-8 will reopen the 6th grade option through June 29. Students who applied last fall before the option was closed due to overcrowding will be contacted to see if they are interested in attending, and they will be admitted without further application. As before, current Springville 5th graders will have priority for selection. 

The 6th grade option will also be open to other District students to apply until June 29. If there are more students than space available, a lottery will be held to fill the remaining openings. 

7th & 8th grade openings

There is also limited space available in the 7th and 8th grades. Students from throughout the District may apply through June 29 through the options application. 

The deadline to apply is Wednesday, June 29, 2016, 4:00 p.m.   The lottery will be run on Thursday, June 30. 

Applications available here:
English Application
 Spanish Application
Information Night June 14, 7:00 – 8:00 p.m.

Learn more about Springville’s EL Education Program

There will be an Information Night for parents to learn more about the Springville K-8 EL Education Learning Program on Tuesday, June 14, from 7:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

Please let me know if you have additional questions.  Thank you for your understanding and support!

Sincerely,

Cheryl Ames, Ed.D.

Principal, Springville K-8
Cheryl Ames, Principal


Springville K-8


6655 NW Joss Avenue


Portland, OR 97229


Email: cheryl_ames@beaverton.k12.or.us 


Phone:  503.533.1925











District Goal: WE empower all students to achieve post-high school success.
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment.
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